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Tiger Basketball
The boys and girls basketball teams competed with the Tiger Spirit this year.
The girls finished the season 6-4 in the region, 10-10 for the season and took
fourth place at the district tournament.  The boys team went 13-3 during the
regular season, and took second place at the district tournament.  Their
second place finish earned them  a trip to the divisional tournament in Butte
this week.  We are proud of all our students that participate in extracurricular
activities.  To keep the theme of the President’s Day week, I am reminded of a
quote from one of my favorite presidents Theodore Roosevelt “It is not the
critic who counts; not the man who points out how the strong man
stumbles, or where the doer of deeds could have done them better. The
credit belongs to the man who is actually in the arena, whose face is
marred by dust and sweat and blood; who strives valiantly; who errs,
who comes short again and again, because there is no effort without
error and shortcoming; but who does actually strive to do the deeds;
who knows great enthusiasms, the great devotions; who spends himself
in a worthy cause; who at the best knows in the end the triumph of high
achievement, and who at the worst, if he fails, at least fails while daring
greatly, so that his place shall never be with those cold and timid souls
who neither know victory nor defeat.” A tip of the hat to all of our students
that enter the arena, whatever that arena may be, we are proud of you for
trying and modeling the The Tiger Way.

Darby Students compete in NASA Competition.
A team of Darby students will compete in a national competition sponsored by
NASA.  The NASA mission is titled Artemis. The Artemis mission plans to take
humans back to the moon! A team of engineers, biologists, geologists,
oceanographers, physicists, pilots, and doctors will be among the humans
traveling back to begin planning the first steps toward a lunar colony. NASA
and our students will be learning about lunar environments and improving our
spaceflight capabilities with a series of robotic, human-crewed and botanical
missions. By the end of the Artemis missions, NASA will have built a
community of astronauts living and working on the moon.  Throughout this
process, students around the globe will be mapping out similar experiences
based on these missions to learn what it takes to work with teams of space
engineers!

We all ROAR
The district would like to recognize all of our staff for their hard work and
dedication to the students and community of Darby. Specifically, we would
like to thank our wonderful paraprofessionals that may wear the most hats in
the school. Without their flexibility, hard work and ability to pivot at a
moment's notice the district would not be able to operate the way that it
does.  Thank you to our 9 paras that help make our Darby team so great!
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